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      June 8, 1998 
 
     

IN THE MATTER OF THE  
      LICENSURE OF KAREN GABA 
 
Dear Ms. Gaba: 
 
 At its meeting of May 14, 1998 the State Board of Examiners reviewed your application 

for certification following revocation made pursuant to N.J.A.C. 6:11-3.6(g).  The Board 

carefully considered your letter of March 3, 1998 in which you summarized your understanding 

of the circumstances that led to the revocation of your county substitute license in March of l996 

and your statements concerning rehabilitation.  It also reviewed the letters of recommendation 

submitted on your behalf by your recent employers.  The Board also reviewed the settlement 

documents related to the revocation proceedings against your county substitute licensure brought 

before the State Board of Examiners dated June 18, 1996.  Upon careful review of the record of 

this matter, the Board voted to block issuance of a new county substitute license to you. * 

Appeal of this decision is made before the Commissioner of Education pursuant to 

N.J.A.C. 6:24-l et seq.  

      Sincerely, 

 

      Ida B. Graham, Secretary 
         State Board of Examiners 
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* At its meeting of January 22, 2004, the Board granted Ms. Gaba’s subsequent request to apply for certification 
after revocation. 
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